
Cib1 of Uenninaton 
September- 2020 ~ewilette.-

It is hard to believe I am writing the September Newsletter 
already. Hope this finds everyone well and ready for fall! 

The city will still be focusing on yards, weed's, and rogue tree's 
around town. Door tags will be delivered, and you will have ten 
days to complete the work. We will also be focusing on pets and 
getting them registered. A reminder that the city has a ban on pit 
bulls and Rottweilers. Dustin is going to be on the lookout for 
animals when he reads meters and we will be looking to see if 
that household is registered with the city and if rabies 
vaccinations are current and paperwork filed with us. I will be 
ordering new tags for 2021 very soon and after the 1st of January 
you may buy tags, you will have until March 1st to get it taken care 
of with no penalty. In February, we will have our annual pet clinic 
as usual. I will let everyone know when the date has been set. 

***** A TIE NTI ON***** 
Bennington JR/Sr High School Service-Learning day is on 
Wednesday, October 21 st

• This service is for the elderly/disabled 
in our community. Please contact Kevin Turowski at the school 
785-488-3321 or ktu_r_owski@usd240.org if you have any interest 
in students cleaning windows, yard clean up, minor painting (you 
supply materials) or other odd jobs. This service is for City of 
Bennington Residents Only. Students will not be allowed on 
ladders. You must contact Mr. Turowski on or before October 7th 

for consideration. Depending on the amount of interest, they may 
or may not be able to take all requests. Thank you!!!! 


